
YIEWPORT
STU DIC INC

Date: March 15,2023
Subject: Request for Deferral of Minor Variance Application - A-2022-0268 '2267 Embleton Rd

From: Sami Abu Shanb / Agent
Viewport Studio lnc.

20-3665 Flamewood Dr, Mississauga ON L4Y 3P5

437.238.4004

To: Committee of Adjustment
City of Brampton
Attention: Jeanie Myers / Secretary-Treasure

Dear Jeanie,
I am writing to request that our minor variance application number A-2022-0268for 2267 Embleton Rd be

deferred from March 2023 to the end of May. We have not been able to submit the SPA requirements so

far and would like to have more time to do so.

I would like to note that this application was previously deferred on September 13th, 2022 upon the

advice of the Planning Department until we have the outcomes of the SPA submission to enable us to

have a clear vision of the needed variances.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding in this matter.

Thank you for considering our request.
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Sami Abu Shanb

Date: March 15,2023


